Matt Connolly

Labor Relations - Chief Labor
Negotiator

County of Sacramento
April 15, 2024
SENT VIA EMAIL ONLY
To: All Recognized Employee Organizations

RE: Fiscal Year 2024-2025 Annual Salary Adjustment

The current Labor Agreements at Sacramento County provide for a Fisal Year 24/25
wage adjustment based on the average percent year-to-year change in the Consumer
Price Index (United States City Average, Urban Wage Earners and Clerical Workers)
for the twelve (12) months ending with the month of March 2024, rounded to the
nearest one tenth of one percent (1/10%). The adjustment occurs at the start of the
first pay period of the Fiscal Year, which is June 30, 2024.

The average yearly, 12-month change to the index over the current period was
3.26%. Consequently, the general salary increase associated with this provision will
be 3.3%. Employees in unrepresented classes will receive this same increase. The
adjustment will first be seen in the paycheck issued on July 19, 2024.

e

Matt Connolly
Chief Labor Negotiator

Sincerely,

cc: Deputy County Executives; Department Heads; DPS Chiefs; Michele Rovito

700 H Street, Room 4667, Sacramento, CA 95814
(916) 874-7095 | CA Relay 711 | www.SacCounty.gov



